
 
Education Resources 

Executive Director: Carole McKenzie 
Loch Primary School 

Head Teacher: Dawn Simpson 
 

Dear parent/carer, 

 

I hope you all had a wonderful summer and your child enjoyed their first day back at Nursery. It was 

lovely to see everyone back and enjoying spending time with their friends and keyworkers!  

 

Pick up and drop off: 

Parents/carers are kindly asked to bring your child in to nursery and sign them in at their allocated 

group’s table. Children will be collected from the same table at the end of the session. To avoid 

congestion, we kindly ask that only one parent/carer enters the nursery cloakroom and playroom.  

 

Nursery hours are as follows: 

• Nursery day: 9:00am – 3:00pm 

• Lunch: 11:30am – 12:00noon 

 

Snack and Lunch: 

• All children will be offered a healthy snack each day at nursery.  

• Lunches will be eaten within the playroom where lunch tables will be set up.  

• Children are allowed to bring their own packed lunch from home if they wish.  

• A school dinner menu is available on the SLC website - 

https://www.southlanarkshire.gov.uk/nursery-lunch-menu   

 

Nursery information: 

• We ask that your child brings a change of shoes for indoors (gym shoes). These indoor shoes will 

remain within Nursery. 

• Outdoor learning will be promoted daily. Please ensure your child is appropriately dressed for the 

outdoors and sun cream is applied where necessary. 

• We also kindly ask that you bring a full change of clothes for your child. This will remain on your 

child’s peg and will be used if required. 

 

I am sure your child will have a fantastic year at Loch Nursery. If you require any more information, 

please do not hesitate to contact the school office on 0141 634 7217. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Dawn Simpson 

Head Teacher 

16.8.23 
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